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Notice of Study Commencement
&
Public Information Centre (PIC) #1

Highway 8 Improvements (Fruitland Road to Fifty Road)
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment — Phases 3 and 4

Over the last decade, the City of Hamilton has identified ways to improve Stoney Creek’s
transportation system to address roadway capacity, transit services, active transportation and
goods movement to accommodate future growth. Improving Highway 8 is one of the City’s top
priorities in Stoney Creek. As a result, the City has initiated a study to examine the need for
road improvements along Highway 8 between Fruitland Road and Fifty Road (see map below).
This study is being carried out as Phases 3 and 4 of a Schedule C project under the Municipal
Engineers Association Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (October 2000, as amended in
2007, 2011, and 2015). Phases 1 and 2 were addressed through the Stoney Creek Urban
Boundary Expansion Study and the Fruitland-Winona Secondary Plan.

For further details visit: www.hamilton.ca/Hwy8
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Public input is an important part of the Class EA process. As such, we invite you to attend the
first of two Public Information Centres (PIC) which will be held to receive public input:

Date: Thursday, October 17, 2019
Time: 5:00 p.m. — 7:00 p.m. (open house format)
Location: Stoney Creek Municipal Centre — 777 Highway 8, Stoney Creek



If you have any accessibility requirements to participate in this event please call 905-546-
2424 Ext. 6412 or email iplanning@hamilton.ca. Advance requests are encouraged to enable
us to meet your needs adequately.

There is an opportunity at any time during this process for interested persons to review
outstanding issues and bring concerns to the attention of the Project Managers. If you have any
guestions or comments or wish to be added to the study mailing list, please contact:

City of Hamilton Wood Environment & Infrastructure Solutions
Melanie Anderton John McGill, P.Eng.

City Project Manager Consultant Project Manager

Tel: 905-546-2424 ext. 6412 Tel: 905-330-9569

iplanning@hamilton.ca John.mcgill@woodplc.com

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will
become part of the public record.

This Notice Issued October 3 and 10, 2019.



